New-Era Co., Ltd.

1-7-21, Nakagawa-higashi, Ikuno-ku, Osaka, Japan Phone: 81-6-6754-8585 Fax: 81-6-6754-3030

September 4, 2024

Beware of fraud mail

Dear valued customers,

Thank for promoting New-Era goods in your markets.

Just recently, we were reported that some of our oversea customers received e-mails saying President Hiroshi Miyashita wanted to communicate with you via e-mail to solve some matters urgently.

He never sent you such e-mail directly. That's a fraud mail.

Please ignore it and don't reply it.

If you had any further information, please let us know.

Best regards,

Mitsuru Takemura, Sales Director